The Fire Department took delivery of a new Cascade Air system purchased by the Johnson
County ESD to replace our older one used to refill air bottles.

Volunteer FF Ethan Deck obtained his National Registry Paramedic.

2025 Metro Engine ordered and we anticipate it being in service by September.



